
 

 

 

 Thank You to everyone who supported our Scholastic 

Book Fair!  It was held September 29, 30 & October 1.  We 

had our Family Event during our Meet the Staff Open House 

after school on September 29.  The winner of the Family 

Event Draw was Jamie from the Grade 2/3 Classroom!  Jamie won $25.00 in books for his 

family and $25.00 in books for his classroom, congratulations! 

 Once again we had a very successful Book Fair.  We sold a total of $1837; minus GST as 

it is included in the prices = $1708.41; since we sold over $1500, we earned back 50% of our 

total which means $854.21 worth of free books for the Library!  Thank you for supporting this 

literary event!  It is because of your support that our library continues to flourish.   

  Again I held several classroom contests.  All Pre-School students received a free book  

as a prize for their colouring entries.   Other winners were:  Kindergarten - Steven,                

Grade 1 - Alan, Grade 2 - Jamie, Grade 3 - Lazarus, Grade 4 - James, Grade 5 - Riggs,               

Grade 6 - Hannah, Grade 7 - Lucas, Grade 8 - Braden.  All winners from K - Grade 8 were able 

to pick their choice of a book or poster from the fair as their prize.  The High School winner 

was Kirsten and she won a $10 gift certificate to use at the Book Fair.  All students from K-12 

who entered the contest were able to pick a pencil, a bookmark or an eraser from the fair for 

their prize.  

 THANK YOU AGAIN FOR SUPPORTING THE BOOK FAIR!  Our next fair is in February 

2015.  If we reach our goal in sales again (over $1500) we will be entitled to earn 70% back in 

free books as we earn bonuses of 10% for having a book fair in February and there is also a 

10% bonus for having a second book fair!  Thank you for believing in the importance of     

reading and books in your child’s life!     

- Mrs. Anderson :)  


